
Titusville Intermediate School
128 Meadow Lane

Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
Phone: 845-486-4470

Dear Third, Fourth and Fifth Graders,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I hope you had a
relaxing summer and are ready to return to school. I look
forward to seeing you in September and starting an exciting
year.

In our class there will be third, fourth and fifth grade students
learning together in one room. I hope to build a close
community where we can all learn from each other.

A supply list is printed on the back of this letter. In addition, it
is recommended that you send your child to school with a
water bottle and healthy snack daily.

Should you have any questions or concerns prior to the first
day, please send me an email at srivera1@acsdny.org or
call the school.

Respectfully,
Ms. Rivera
Room 100

mailto:srivera1@acsdny.org


Supply List

● All Students

○ 24 wooden pencils

○ 24 crayons or 12 colored pencils

○ 3 wedge erasers

○ 3 dry erase markers

○ 1 pair of headphones in a plastic bag

○ 1 handheld pencil sharpener

○ 1 Pencil Case

○ 1 box of tissues

○ 1 container of disinfectant wipes

○ 5 Plastic Folders

○ 3 Composition Notebooks

○ 1 1-Inch Binder

● 3rd Grade Students

○ 1 folder labeled “Science and Social Studies”

● 4th and 5th Grade Students

○ 1 composition notebook labeled “Writing”


